
 

 

 

 

HMM Company Limited   www.hmm21.com 

  10th Dec 2024 

Customer Advisory 

HMM ST PETERSBURG (FE4) schedule update 2  
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Further to our Customer Advisory dated 5th December 2024, here is the updates on the situation and her 

schedule.  

 

After completion of Algeciras-bound cargo unloading, vessel repair works are under process at Algeciras. Her 

tentative earliest departure date from Algeciras is currently estimated to be on 16th December 2024 without any 

cargo damages occurred. 

 

We regret for your all inconvenience caused and will continue to keep you posted for vessel schedule. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact your local HMM offices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

HMM Co., Ltd 


